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Education is Prevention! 

 

Activities 

 
EDUCATION 

 PY/PM 

 TGFD 

 

OUTREACH 

 Information Dissim-

ination to communi-

ty 

 

 

 

Coming in December 
TGFD in the schools cont. 

Pecos Winter Dance 

 

 

November 

 2016 

During the month of November Ebeny and Monica distributed pamphlets to various business Las 

Vegas and Pecos. They also stopped by the local bars to remind them that safe ride is not currently 

running.  

Protecting You/ Protecting Me 

Sierra Vista and Legion Elementary completed the eight week curriculum of Protecting You/ Protect-

ing Me. Ebeny and Monica post tested On November 14th and November 8th. 

Too Good For Drugs 

During the month of  November  Ebeny And Monica continued working with grades 6,7, and 8 at 

West Las Vegas Middle School. This will be the  second year working with WLVMS. The girls will 

be doing 10 weeks every Wednesday and Thursday until the First week of December. 


